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A Fieldwork about Peace was held! （Ⅰ） 

① Sharing the views with Ritsumeikan High School 

     On Thursday, July 30th, we held an event to share our views about peace with 13 students of 

Ritsumeikan High School, which is also designated as an SGH.  Ms. Hiro Koizumi, a Nagasaki Higashi grad-

uate, and Mr. Fumiyasu Mizokoshi from Nagasaki University, introduced what the Nagasaki Youth Dele-

ga/on and RECNA are doing for aboli/on of nuclear weapons.  Also, the two guest speakers reported 

on their observa/ons of the NPT conference at the United Na/ons headquarters in New York.  A5er that, 

in mixed groups, the students consulted each other and then presented about what they had discussed.  

Feeling the differences of peace educa/on between in Nagasaki and Kyoto, they could do an ac/ve ex-

change of opinions among the youth for world peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

② A Lecture at Nagasaki Atomic Bomb Museum and a Survey by Ques"onnaire in Nagasaki 

Peace Park 

      On Thursday, July 30th, 30 students visited Nagasaki Atomic Bomb Museum, and a9ended a lecture 

about the peace ac/vi/es which Nagasaki City does.  Also, they took a tour around the museum a5er lis-

tening to explana/ons about its displays and data.  

     A5er that, they went to Nagasaki Peace Park and conducted a survey using a ques/onnaire about 

peace to some visitors.  Because many of the tourists were from Asia such as China and Korea, the stu-

dents interviewed diligently, struggling for a be9er explana/on in English.  Addi/onally, they interviewed 

some local people and the students of the Japan Coast Guard School in Kyoto, who happened to come to 

Nagasaki.  The students got a good response from many replies and found it very difficult yet beneficial 

to interview people.  Some research groups will try another interview based on the ques/onnaire results. 

  

 

 

 

 


